
 
 

 

 

  

 

 

 

25th March 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Easter Walking Trail 
 

We’re pleased to let you know that the Friends of Red Hill Field have organised a 

fabulous walking trail for the Easter holidays. Some of our wonderful parents have 

agreed to place a letter in their windows for the whole two weeks, and with the help 

of a map, you and your children need to find them all. 

 

When you have spotted them all, once rearranged, those letters will spell out a 

word! Can you work it out? 

 

Each map costs £3 and will guarantee its buyer a prize of a sweet cone. If you have 

multiple children that wish to take part who each want a sweet cone, you will need 

to buy a map for each child.  

 

Maps can be purchased on ParentPay between now and Tuesday 5th April, and a 

printed copy will be handed out at school before the end of term. 

 

When school reopens after the holidays, the sweet cones will be handed out by 

school staff. Those children who bring their maps back into school by Friday 29th 

April with the correct word on it, will go into a prize draw for a chance to win a £10 

Amazon voucher! 

  

Thank you for your continued support with our fundraising efforts. We couldn’t do 

any of it without our amazing school community. 

 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Leanne Palmer 

Chair of the Friends of Red Hill Field 


